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Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
I am writing to flag my support for the wind energy sector.  
 
I have read a lot of negative media regarding health problems created by wind farms. I 
have not to this date though seen or read a shred of credible evidence. Wind farms in 
my view are clean and sustainable methods of producing our growing power needs 
and as opposed to most other energy generation methods do not emit any carbon or 
pollution.  
Wind farms are good for communities like Portland as they create much needed 
employment, if this work is taken away the community will slowly die.  
 
Yours Truly, 
 
 
 
Graham Sturzaker 
 


